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Faculty Assistance Programs

FACULTY ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS

UConn Health will continue to comply with Connecticut General Statutes Section 19a-12e, as
may be amended from time to time, the program known as HAVEN.

Referrals per the statute are confidential. A faculty member can choose to notify their union
representative or sign authorization for a union representative to be notified. AAUP must have
provide a signed, written authorization from the faculty member in order to be provided
information from UConn Health related to a referral to the program provided for in Section
19a-12e. If UConn Health refers a faculty member to Haven, UConn Health will inform the
faculty member that the union can assist the faculty member to navigate the process.


